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CITY OF QUESNEL 

Arts & Recreation Centre Pump Track Design & Build 
Request for Proposals 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 
  
QUESTION:   
 
Is there a date by which all questions should be submitted, and an addendum will be issued? 
 
RESPONSE: 
 
Questions to this RFP must be submitted by 4:30 pm Friday, March 11, 2022.  Responses to 
questions received by 4:30 pm March 11, 2022 will be addressed in the form of Addendum at 
least 48 hours prior to the RFP closing.   
 
QUESTION:   
 
Is there an allocated budget or funding value approved for the project? 
 
RESPONSE: 
 
The pump track is one component of a larger project, the Arts and Recreation Centre Bike Park and 
Trails project.  The City of Quesnel has allocated $292,800 to complete Phase 2 of this project in the 
2022 capital budget.  Phase 2 of this project consists of a number of components including 
construction of a paved pump track, construction of a balance park, fencing, and signage.  
 
There is no specific budget for the pump track component of the project itself.  The pump track RFP is 
for a design and build, and proponents have been requested to provide at least one concept option that 
integrates into the 780m2 polygon area of the Bike Park Master plan.  The proposed pump track in the 
Master Plan is only one example of a pump track layout that could fit into the 780m2 polygon.  
Proponents may provide multiple options for the design layout and multiple cost options. 
 
The City will review the submissions received and will award the project to the proponent who provides 
a pump track design that best meets community needs and that integrates most effectively into the 
overall Bike Park design.    
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
If you have any questions regarding this Addendum, please contact Lindsay Blair at lblair@quesnel.ca 
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